
MEET OUR SPEAKERS

Zuri Aki is the Public Policy Manager for the
Council for Native Hawaiian Advancement (CNHA),
whose  mission is to enhance the cultural,
economic, political, and community development of
Native Hawaiians.  Prior to his service at CNHA,
he served as  a Public Policy Advocate for the
Office of Hawaiian Affairs (OHA), the State of
Hawai'i agency responsible for the betterment of
conditions of Native Hawaiians.  

Zuri Aki

A self-described "policy wonk," his current focus is on developing

Native Hawaiian economies in order to lay the foundation for a future

recognized Native Hawaiian nation.  He has earned a B.A. in Hawaiian

Studies from the University of Hawai'i at Manoa and a J.D. from

William S. Richardson School of Law with focus areas in Human Rights,

International Law, Native Hawaiian rights and Environmental Law.
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Keani Rawlins-Fernandez is the Vice-Chair of the
Maui County Council. She holds the County Council
seat for the Molokaʻi residency area.   She is a
well-known leader in her island community and a
staunch advocate for Native Hawaiian rights,
culture, and identity.  

Keani Rawlins-Fernandez

Among her many focus areas is Native Hawaiian women empowerment, which

is a significant subject matter area in need of address - more than

ever before - at a time like this.  She has earned her B.A. in public

relations, an M.B.A. and a J.D. with focus areas in Native Hawaiian

and Environmental law.
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Mehanaokala Hind  is the Community Engagement
Director for the State of Hawai'i Office of
Hawaiian Affairs (OHA), the state government
agency responsible for the betterment of
conditions of Native Hawaiians. Her
responsibilities include building widespread
public support for OHA’s efforts, improving
public profile of Native Hawaiians and keeping
key audiences involved and strongly attached to
the organization’s priorities. 

Mehanaokala Hind

In her previous capacity at OHA, she served as the Knowledge Based

Strategist Specialist and has contributed to executive leadership in a

number of high-profile initiatives including, but not limited to,

nation building, educational partnerships with charter schools and the

University of Hawai‘i, Papahānaumokuākea cultural excursions, and

advocacy at the United Nations. She  is a  kumu hula  and cultural

practitioner skilled in hula, oli (chant), and ritual.  A graduate of

Moanalua High School, Mehana attended Honolulu Community College

before getting her B.A. and M.A. degrees from the University of Hawaii

at Mānoa.


